
23. PROPOSED ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES

The Subdivisions Officer requested Board approval for one road name.  After
some discussion the Board resolved that the applicant be asked to consider a
Maori name for this new road and resubmit a selection of names to the
Subdivisions Officer and the Board.


